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[bookmark: _Hlk19699926][bookmark: _GoBack]You are invited to attend an ‘Open Morning’ 
to find out more about the
Incredible Years Parenting Programme
Behaviour management programme for parents/carers

If you are interested in attending or would like to find out more, 
 please come along to meet us at 
The Prince of Wales School, Maiden Castle Rd, Dorchester DT1 2HH
on Tuesday 22nd February between 9.30am and 11.30am. 

Kelly and Jo from Action for Children will be here to share information about the course, answer your questions and help you complete a self-referral form, so that you can attend our upcoming course. 
The Incredible Years is an evidence based positive parenting programme which focuses on building upon parent-child relationships, as well as providing parents with strategies to manage their child’s behaviour. The course will be held at 
Prince of Wales School, Dorchester
Our Incredible Years Basic Programme
Is for parents of children aged 3-6 Years
It starts on Tuesday 15th March 2022
(Running for 14 weeks term time only)






Family life is so much calmer nd happier now
It is just a different way of parenting but it’s the best way.
This course has changed our household for the better

[image: ]If you cannot make it, you can find our referral form and criteria on the web address below.  
www.actionforchildren.org.uk/dorset 
Or you can contact our office on 01202 525643  


or co

image1.png




image2.png
INHS|

Dorset
Clinical Commissioning Group




image3.jpeg




image4.png




